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Save our local restaurants - extend Al Fresco Dining

Alison Poetsch < >
Thu 3/11/2021 1:10 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Alison Poetsch 
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Support San Jose Al Fresco Program

Bonnie Mace 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:20 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Mace 
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Save our Restaurants

Christopher Anderson <
Thu 3/11/2021 1:21 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Christopher Anderson 
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Al Fresco Program

Dave Galetto 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:28 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Dave Galetto 
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The San Jose Al Fresco program

Arthur Browning 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:31 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Arthur Browning 
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Mayor's message

Alex Milutin <
Thu 3/11/2021 1:33 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Alex Milutin 
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Extend al fresco dining to a permanent term!

David Neale >
Thu 3/11/2021 1:34 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

David Neale 
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San Joe Al Fresco program

Carl San Miguel >
Thu 3/11/2021 1:35 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Carl San Miguel 
 

 



3/11/2021 Mail - Agendadesk - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov/AAMkADUxOWI4ZjE3LTRkNDEtNGUzMS04MjAwLTIzNzdiYTdkMjc5NAAuAAAAAAC… 1/2

 [External Email]

Al Fresco

Danny E 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:36 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Danny E 
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Please Consider This!!!

Alex Schettine <
Thu 3/11/2021 1:37 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Alex Schettine 
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San Jose Al Fresco Forever!

Amanda Llerena 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:41 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Amanda Llerena 
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Al Fresco Program

Bob Linscheid 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:41 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Bob Linscheid 
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San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended

Jon Ball 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:43 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Jon Ball 
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Please help restaurants

Lieu Bach 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:44 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Lieu Bach 
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Restaurants

Jonathan Wolf >
Thu 3/11/2021 1:46 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Wolf 
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Small Business Support

Jeff Kramer 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:47 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Jeff Kramer 
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Extend Al Fresco Program

Maira Ceja <
Thu 3/11/2021 1:49 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Maira Ceja 
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Small business

Patricia Mize🌾 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:58 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Patricia Mize🌾 
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Extend the Al Fresco Program

Patti Rice <
Thu 3/11/2021 1:59 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Patti Rice 
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Vote to extend the al Fresco program

Joanne Burgherr 
Thu 3/11/2021 1:59 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Joanne Burgherr 
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Extend the San Jose Al Fresco program

Maria Nicolacoudis <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:05 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Maria Nicolacoudis 
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San Jose Alfresco

Beth Hankoff 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:05 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Beth Hankoff 
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Please extend the Al Fresco program.

John Benvenuto 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:07 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

John Benvenuto 
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Al Fresco Program

Peter Friedman 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:08 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Peter Friedman 
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Open Outdoor Dining!

jeff Etherington <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:10 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

jeff Etherington 
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Support SVO action for resturants

Richard Santos <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:12 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Richard Santos 
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I agree - expand on and grow outdoor dining; and don't make it complicated or
expensive - just let them do it while maintaining safety for customers.

David Peterson <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:12 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

David Peterson 
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Take action to help our local restaurants

Philip Dieter <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:16 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Philip Dieter 
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Support San Jose Al Fresco Program

Tim Boothe >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:18 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Tim Boothe 
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Save Small Businesses

Thao Pham <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:19 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Thao Pham 
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extending el fresco dining

sandi bolton >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:22 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

sandi bolton 
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Save our Restaurants

Tiffany Fournier < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:23 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Fournier 
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Support restaurants and extend the Al Fresco program!

Denyse Cardozo <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:23 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Denyse Cardozo 
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Support restaurants & extend the Al Fresco program

Patricia Cardozo 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:25 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Patricia Cardozo 
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San Jose Al Fresco program

Susan Bunce 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:25 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Susan Bunce 
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Support restaurants extend the Al Fresco program!!

Emily Monk <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:27 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Emily Monk 
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Extend San Jose Al Fresco

Garrett Perez <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:27 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Garrett Perez 
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OPENING OUR ECONOMY

frank deturris <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:27 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

frank deturris 
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Al Fresco Dining Allowance extension

Ray Hashimoto 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:28 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Ray Hashimoto 
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Silicon Valley Chamber Coalition Action Center

ALI ROOHI <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:28 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

ALI ROOHI 
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Save Our Local Restaurants

Stephen Ngo < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:28 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Stephen Ngo 
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Re-open our economy

Gregg Fisher < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:30 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Gregg Fisher 
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Al Fresco San Jose

ASHLYN RAE < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:31 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

ASHLYN RAE 
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Al Fresco Program

Casey Quisol 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:33 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Casey Quisol 
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Support 3.3

Tom Robinson 
Thu 3/11/2021 2:35 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Tom Robinson 
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Al Fresco Extension

Tim Beaubien < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:35 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Tim Beaubien 
 

 



3/11/2021 Mail - Agendadesk - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov/AAMkADUxOWI4ZjE3LTRkNDEtNGUzMS04MjAwLTIzNzdiYTdkMjc5NAAuAAAAAAC… 1/2

 [External Email]

What is the other option?

Alex Diels <
Thu 3/11/2021 2:35 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Alex Diels 
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Extending the Al Fresco program

Candelaria Bui < >
Thu 3/11/2021 2:36 PM
To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear Clerk City Clerk,

Please vote to support Mayor Sam Liccardo's budget message (agenda item 3.3). I heard from
the Silicon Valley Organization that one of the Mayor's budget priorities is to support small
business resiliency. In particular, the San Jose Al Fresco program should be extended to let
restaurants/small businesses expand their operations outdoors in a safe and responsible
manner.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has devastated restaurants and small businesses. The road to
recovery will be a very long and arduous one, but we can give restaurants & small businesses
a chance to earn their own income by extending the Al Fresco program. 

According to the California Restaurant Association, 60% of restaurants in the state are owned
by people of color. Restaurants are where minorities find their path to upward mobility. They
are where families can share the food of their homeland country and earn a living with a
degree of dignity. By supporting restaurants and small businesses, we can prevent local
workers from falling into abject poverty and potentially homelessness through increased job
security instead of layoffs.  

Please do the right thing and support Mayor Liccardo's budget message to prioritize small
business resiliency and to help them survive this pandemic. We won't have an equitable
economic recovery if we are leaving our restaurants/small businesses behind.

Sincerely,

Candelaria Bui 
 

 




